



Mr C Garratt Head of History, Classics and Politics chris.garratt@ellesmere.com

9th November 2021

Dear Parent,

World War II Normandy Landings Trip (Year 9, 10 and 12)

As of this morning and due to high demand, all the places on the History Battlefields Trip are now taken.

We have now opened a standby list and if your child has been placed on this I will let you know.

If you have secured a place it would be worth checking and applying for passports as required as I will need to take copies of these in the new year. I will be in touch soon with further details.

Yours sincerely,

C. Garrall

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286

www.ellesmere.com
A Woodard School
Registered Charity number 1103049
Ellesmere College Ltd is a company, registered in England, no: 5066406